
FISH & CHIPS DINNER 

 
 
The First Presbyterian Church of Hackettstown will hold its annual Fish & Chips dinner 
(provided by Tastefully British) on Friday, April 27, 2018 from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. to 
benefit the church’s Building Restoration Fund. 
 
Dinners are served on a first come – first serve basis.  Take-out dinners will also be 
available with tickets purchased in advance. 
 
Location:  The Chapel building at 291 Main Street (Rt. 46 West) opposite the First 
Presbyterian Church.   
 
Tickets cost $15.00 (adults); $8.00 (kids under 12).  To purchase tickets or for further 
information, call Vicky at (908) 813-3418 day or evening.  Advance purchase of tickets is 
recommended as tickets sold at the door are limited.    
 


